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LAST CHANCE TO SKATE ON CALDWELL’S ICE RIBBON THIS WINTER 

 

Caldwell, Idaho – The ice-skating ribbon at Indian Creek Plaza in downtown Caldwell will end it’s 

inaugural season on Saturday, February 23, 2019.  

 

“The Ice Ribbon has been a tremendous success, we have had over 30,000 skaters and 80,000 visitors to 

the Plaza between November and January,” said Lynn Calvin, Indian Creek Plaza Director.  “And, if you 

haven’t visited Indian Creek Plaza yet, there is still a couple of weeks to come and ice skate! We have 

great events and special discount days on the calendar until we close.” 

 

The Plaza will hold a ‘Fire and Ice Party’ on Saturday, February 9, 2019 from six to ten p.m. to celebrate 

the first season of ice skating in downtown Caldwell. The free event will include four fire-dancing 

performances and an ice sculpting demonstration. Normal fees apply to ice skating. Food, beverages, and 

locally produced wine from the Sunnyslope Wine Trail will also be available for purchase.  

 

After the last day of public ice skating on February 23, 2019, the ice will be melted and the walls of the 

rink will be removed from the Plaza, transforming it into an event venue for spring, summer, and fall.  

 

The 2019 event season includes the free summer concert and movie series, a farmers’ market, beer and 

wine festivals and seasonal fairs. The Plaza is also available to be rented for public and private events.  

    

“During the month of March we will be preparing for over 250 events and activities at the Plaza this year. 

If you want to be involved with this great community space, now is the time to contact us,” said Calvin. 

“We are now accepting volunteer applications, vendor applications, and sponsorship inquiries on our 

website www.IndianCreekPlaza.com.” 

 

 ###  

About Indian Creek Plaza – Indian Creek Plaza is located in the core area of downtown Caldwell’s retail 

district, adjacent to the newly restored Indian Creek, on the corner of Kimball Avenue and Arthur Street. 

The Plaza is equipped with an ice rink and ribbon, a stage for concerts and live entertainment and movies, 

outdoor seating, and a splash pad for outdoor water play. The Plaza is owned by the City of Caldwell and 

managed by Destination Caldwell. For more information visit www.indiancreekplaza.com 

 

About Destination Caldwell - Destination Caldwell is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization whose mission 

is to reclaim and rebrand Caldwell as Idaho’s premier gathering place with a focus on locally produced 

mailto:lynn@indiancreekplaza.com


wines along the Sunnyslope Wine Trail, market fresh goods, and farm to fork dining. Destination 

Caldwell is the City of Caldwell’s managing partner of Indian Creel Plaza and is responsible for the 

management, operations and programming of events and activities which are privately funded through 

business partnerships, individual donations, event sponsorships, program revenues, plaza rentals, and the 

Downtown Caldwell Business Improvement District. For more information, visit 

https://www.destinationcaldwell.com. 

 


